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Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator, Region II )
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900 |
Atlanta, Ga. 30323 I
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Mr. Ebneter: )
Re: Turkey Point Units 3 & 4 |

Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251 l
Standby Steam Generator Feedwater Pump B
Returned to Service

On April 21, 1995, we submitted a Special Report to you under
letter L-95-089, in accordance with Technical Specifications |
3.7.1.6 and 6.9.2. The purpose of the Special Report was to !

notify you that the B Standby Steam Generator Feedwater (SSGF)
Pump was expected to be removed from service on May 17, 1995, I

and expected to be returned to service on July 10, 1995. In the
'

Special Report we committed to send you a followup letter
confirming that the pump has been returned to service.

This letter is to confirm that the B SSGF Pump has been returned
to service. Following post-modification testing, the pump was I

released to Operations Department, who successfully completed
the normal monthly surveillance test on the pump on July 13,
1995. Additionally, Amendments 164/158 to the Turkey Point .

Technical Specifications will be implemented by August 12, 1995. '

Should there be any questions on this imformation please contact
us.

y ry V uly y,ours,
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T. F. Plunkett
Vice President
Turkey Point Plant
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cc: USNRC, Document Control Desk, Washington, D.C.

T. P. Johnson, Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey
Point Plant
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